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Sports Day. 

A big thank you to everyone who was able to attend Sports Day on Tuesday! 

We’re sure you’ll all agree that the children were absolutely brilliant - we 

were extremely proud of each and every one of them. 

Thank you for your support and for helping to make the day so special! 

 

Before and After. 

Over the past two weeks in nursery, we’ve been exploring numbers through 

fun games and activities using simple number tracks. The children have been 

jumping forwards and backwards, chatting about which number comes before 

and after. 

We’ve been using language like: 

“Which number comes next?” 

“Which number comes before?” 

“One more than…” 

“One less than…” 

You can support this learning at home too! Try using number tracks, counting 

with dominoes, or simply looking at house numbers when you’re out and about. 

Ask your child what number comes before or after - they’ll love showing you 

what they’ve learned. 

Have fun with numbers! 

 

 

Learning About Our Bodies. 

This week, we’ve been learning all about our amazing bodies and why it’s so 

important to keep them healthy. We explored how our bodies work and talked 

about the things we can do every day to stay strong and well - like eating 

nutritious foods, staying active, getting enough sleep, and washing our hands. 

The children have enjoyed discovering fun ways to take care of themselves 

and make healthy choices! 



 
 

Nursery Garden Party – Wednesday 16th July 

We would like to invite you to an end of year garden party, in celebration of 

the wonderful time we have had together.  

 

The grown-ups of the morning nursery children are welcome to join us in the 

garden 10.15 - 11.15am. 

The grown-ups of the afternoon nursery children are welcome to join us in 

the garden      2 - 3pm. 

To keep the event safe and manageable, we ask for 1 adult per child to 

attend. Thank you for your understanding with this. 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 1st July – Meet the Reception Teacher Meeting 4.30pm. 

Wednesday 2nd July – Nursery Transition Visit to Reception. 

Friday 4th July – Summer Fair. 

Wednesday 16th July - Nursery Garden Party.    

Morning Nursery Garden Party 10.15 – 11.15                                                                     

Afternoon Nursery Garden Party 2 – 3.   

Thursday 17th July - Nursery last Day                                                                                    

 


